
Feb, 3, 2023


Attendee: Amy Wilson , Angus Jennings, Alex Niles & Brad Buscher


Meeting  called to order at 4:00PM 


Angus and Amy have been working together since December putting 
together a budget and want an endorsement or questions from the P&R 
commissioners to move forward. This is necessary to approve the 
expenses so that people can be hired for the program


Brad made a motion that we accept the expenses as provided by the town 
manager, Wendy seconded the motion, vote taken and passed 
unanimously. 


Angus said that the grader would be covered under the insurance even if 
they are volunteers. Volunteers need to be working in a professional & 
responsible manner.


Meeting adjourned at 4:10 PM


Respectfully submitted,


Wendy Willis

Secretary Park and Rec



